
THE FINAL PUSH TO ABOLISH THE 10% 

 

JOIN THE RALLY IN LONDON 

The Final Push 

  

You asked for it. Do you want it? 

This is your very last chance to change the 10% 

legal theft of your equity. 

 

Due to the high inflation rates – PHOJC saw an opportunity to challenge the 

Universities Report on the 10% Commission charge (which certainly did not look 

good for park home residents). 

 

The production of new figures by PHOJC team member David Iles, has certainly 

shown the windfall that site owners have received and provided the ammunition 

needed to question the report. PHOJC is taking this forward to help all park home 

residents. 

 

The PHOJC is the same organisation that successfully campaigned for the annual 

Pitch fee increase cap to be changed from RPI to CPI from which all park homes 

owners will benefit from. 

 

This campaign to have the 10% commission you have to pay the park owner when 

you sell your home abolished is another worthy cause that all Park Home Owners 

will benefit from and deserves our support. 

 

A rally, presentation to Downing Street and a meeting in the Palace of 

Westminster has been arranged and they  need the support of all Park Home 

Owners and PHOJC members. 

 

D-Day for us is Monday 18th September 2023 

 

They will meet at Downing Street with our Campaign Banners at 11.30am                                      

 

Between 1.30 and 2.30pm there will be a meeting in Committee Room 9 in The 

Palace of Westminster – where they can have their say. 

 

MPs have been invited to hear our final reasoning for a change to the 10% 

Commission charge. 



 

Please don’t leave this to others – All residents across our country need us 

to represent them and this is our last chance. 

 

There are only 8 weeks left before our D-Day and a lot of organisation has to be 

done in that time, hire of coaches etc. Therefore, if you would like to support this 

cause and attend the rally please contact one of the following with your name 

address, telephone number & any other contact details ASAP. 

 

E: Info.hcpresidents@gmail.com or Tel: Cliff 07881 815571 

 

You DO NOT have to be a member of PHOJC or the HCPRA this is a campaign 

for all Park Home Owners Nationwide and will benefit each and everyone of us. 

So, if you can spare the time, please join their campaign. 

 

The PHOJC are also asking Park Home Owners to write/email their MP, the 

Secretary of State for Levelling Up Housing and Communities and the Prime 

Minister in support of their campaign. Therefore, if you cannot attend the rally, you 

could still support the campaign by writing to the above. Draft copies of letters and 

the relevant email addresses are available from the Hayes Country Park 

Residents Association. 

 

Please contact: 

E: Info.hcpresidents@gmail.com or Tel: Cliff 07881 815571 for your draft copies of 

the letters and email addresses.  
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